From:

To: Hearings

Cc:

Subject: Notifications Consent Submission: Group 592
Date: Wednesday, 25 November 2020 1:55:19 PM

Group ID: 592
Consent name: Taggart Earthmoving Limited
Consent number: CRC204106, CRC204107, CRC204143, CRC211629, RC205104
Name: H Patel
Care of:
Mailing address 1:
Mailing address 2:
Suburb:
Town/City:
Post-code:
Country:
Mobile phone:
Work phone:
Home phone:
Email:
Contact by email: Yes
Is a trade competitor: No
Directly affected: Yes
Consent support/hearing details
e CRC204106: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC204107: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC204143: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing

CRC211629: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
RC205104: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing

Reasons comment:

I am opposing to the consents applied for by Taggart Earthmoving Limited as I personally
believe that a quarry in this close proximity to residential subdivisions is unsafe and
inconsiderate to myself and others residing in these areas. My concerns are as follows;
negative consequences on our health, reduction in property value and the adverse effects of



dust and noise pollution as a result of the aggregate extraction. I also strongly believe that
as a result of these concerns, my ability and power to move house will be diminished as a
result of potential property devaluation, meaning that I am essentially being forced to live
near this proposed quarry against my will. To expand, when I purchased my property,
there was no mention at all of a potential quarry for aggregate extraction and in fact there
was no mention from Taggart Earthmoving Limited or Waimakariri District Council until
around late-October 2020. I do not want to live near a quarry, however as time progresses,
it appears I am not being given a choice. To summarise, my submission details my
personal concerns of the proposed aggregate extraction quarry near my residence and my
personal stance on how I believe that Taggart Earthmoving Limited and Waimakariri
District Council are prioritising financial gain over the residents of Rangiora who may
have to work and live near the proposed quarry.

Consent comment:
Reject the consents that Taggart Earthmoving Limited have applied for.



